Bif'C h Friday 17th January

2025
Highlights for the weekZ=l &

A few messages from Mrs Dixon:

Maths and English: In English we have continued looking at our new
book Just like Jasper and we are also concentrating on our focus
sounds-

In Maths this is the last week this half term on Place value, next
week we start with weight and capacity-

If you need to contact us, you can do this through the red home-school
book or the class email — birch@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

o On Monday (20th) we start swimming !! please send in full
kits with everything they will need. We do not have spares
in school unfortunately.

Have a lovely weekend

Topic We have made tealight holders this week, still working with Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp and Miss Butler

clay- The children really enjoyed the process from modelling to
painting: You can see a few examples here: Next week we look at
self portraits using the work of cubism-

Headteacher awards
Eddie: for currently identifying parts of his body during P5D

Amaan: for independently choosing a book two times in one
day, sitting down, looking at the pictures and turning pages-

Helpful award: Seth: For holding the doors open for adults to
put lunch boxes in the hall-
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